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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 This week is National Catholic School Week. We thank 
God for the gift of a Catholic Education in a special way 
this week. Holy Trinity School is a special place. Academic 
excellence is very important here at Holy Trinity School. What 
is even more important however is the salvation of souls and 
making holy disciples of Christ. Our students at Holy Trinity 
School receive a solid Catholic Education. They attend mass 
weekly, are offered frequent times for confession, and attend 
adoration on a regular basis. Christ is truly the center of our 
parish school. Our end goal is for all of our students to be with 
Jesus forever in Heaven.
	 This Wednesday we will be welcoming our families to 
campus for Catholic Schools Week. We will have a special 
mass with them. Our families play a very special role in the 
lives of our students at Holy Trinity School. They sacrifice a 
lot to ensure that their student receives a Catholic Education. 
We love our school families and thank God for all of your 
sacrifice.
	 The rock star of Holy Trinity School is our principal 
Karen Lloyd. She is Superwoman. She is the principal and also 
serves this year as the Middle School Math/Science Teacher. 
She oversees all of the Health and Safety policies as well. 
These past two years have been insane. I truly do not know 
how she does it all. Miss Lloyd we appreciate all that you do 
for Holy Trinity School and Parish. You are a true servant and 
we are blessed by your leadership.
	 Our students are the heartbeat of our school. It was so 
quiet when the lockdown forced them off campus. It was not 
the same here. Our students are very well rounded. They are 
extremely polite and work hard in all that they do. Our girls 
volleyball team made history this year by winning the CYO 
Championships. We are proud of all of you Huskies!
	 Together in Mission 2022 starts next weekend. Our goal 
is $30,027.00. I know we will make our goal once again! 

GO RAMS! BEAT FR. MIKES 49ers!

Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Third Sunday in Ordinary 
time was $11,482.00. Thank you for your generosity 
and continued support of Holy Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL

NATIONAL CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK! 
 January 30th – February 4th  
This week our parish school joins with Catholic 
schools throughout our country in celebrating the 
gift of Catholic education for our nation.  The theme 
—“Catholic Schools: Learn, Serve, Lead, Succeed”— 
highlights our focus on faith development, academic 
excellence and dedication to community service. Want 
to learn more about Holy Trinity School?  Considering 
applying for admission for the 2022 - 23 school year?  
Just wondering what’s happening in the school? Come 
to Open House!  This is a chance for current families, 
prospective families, parishioners, and community 
members to take a tour of the school, meet teachers 
and students, and have the opportunity to find the 
answers to those questions.   Stop by and visit this 
Sunday, January 30th 8am – 12:30pm.  If you are 
unable to attend our Open House, just call the school 
office (323) 663-2064 and we will set up a tour of the 
school for you.  


